
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #6-3-2020 

Date:      6/9/2020 

Subject: June Monthly General Meeting 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

For those interested, the June meeting is on! 
  

Please note that the location of the meeting has been 
changed to the Salvation Army Sun Cities Valley 
Corps, 17420 Ave of the Arts, Surprise, AZ 85378. 
Click the address above for a Google map 
  

The meeting will be called to order at 1200. While 
there will be coffee and water available, no food will 
be served. 
  

We will do our best to comply with the CDC and 
state of Arizona guidelines. While masks are not 
required, they are strongly recommended. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/17420+Ave+of+the+Arts,+Surprise,+AZ+85378/@33.6422784,-112.3081174,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x872b433909a4ebef:0x17b9bcd85f3bf828!8m2!3d33.6422784!4d-112.3059287

